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A Statement from Senator Pam Helming 

On Auburn Downtown Revitalization Initiative Projects 
 

“Today’s DRI project announcements are a tremendous win for our entire community. These 

funds will allow the City of Auburn to continue its transformation and revitalization. Working 

together, we will continue to make our downtowns a priority and push for investment in projects 

that will transform our communities in a positive way.”  

 
Senator Helming represents the 54th Senate District, which consists of Seneca and Wayne Counties, parts of Cayuga 

and Ontario Counties, and the towns of Lansing and Webster. For more information, please visit Senator Helming’s 

website, or follow @SenatorHelming on Facebook or Twitter. 
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